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Year 6 Farewell at Bonville Big Club on Tuesday 
17th December.  Parents from Year 5 and 6 
interested in decorating the farewell venue to 
make the Year 6 Farewell that little bit more 
special please contact Mr Hepi at school ASAP. 

Yr 6 farewell photos needed now! 

SCHOOL MINI FAIR 
Don’t forget to buy 

your tokens! 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
This Friday is the cut-off date for the return of the School 
Evaluation surveys.  To date over a third of our student population 
has returned the survey forms. We hope to collate the surveys and 
publish the results in next week’s newsletter.  Bonville Public 
school is currently drafting a School Management Plan for 2014.  
The draft plan will be presented at this Tuesday’s P&C meeting for 
discussion.  Once the plan is finalised and endorsed by the 
Director of Public Education it will be available on the school’s 
website.   
 
Last Friday our great students from K-2 enjoyed their annual 
preschool visit performing a number of their hits from the choir.  
The feedback we have received has been full of great praise for 
Bonville students’ manners, spirit and beautiful voices.  Way to go! 

 
Safety is everyone’s concern!   
Please obey the parking signs in front of the school.  Vehicles 
parked within the designated parking zone directly in front of the 
school should not be left unattended by the driver.  This is a set 
down and pick up zone only during restricted hours.  Safety first! 
 
 

All Visitors to Bonville Public School 
All helpers and visitors must sign in at the office upon arrival.  
This is a Work Health and Safety requirement in the event of an 
evacuation so that the school knows everyone on site is accounted 
for. 
 
School Uniform 
This week we will be sending out another School Uniform Order 
Form for the commencement of the 2014 school year.  Order forms 
will be required to be returned before the end of the school year 
with the full amount payable. 
 
The Next P&C Meeting  
Please join us for the next P&C meeting on Tuesday 12th 
November from 7pm in the library.  Items for discussion include: 
The draft 2014 School Management Plan, wish list for future P&C 
fundraising goals, term deposits and proposed restructuring of 
schools. 

School Assembly 
Please come along and join with us in the 3/4 class assembly from 
2:10pm in the Memorial Hall this Thursday 14th November. 
 
2014 Kinder Orientation 
Please be reminded this Thursday will be the Kinder Orientation for 
2014.  We look forward to seeing our new Kindergarten. 
 
Computer Workshop 
Do you want to know more about Social Media such as Facebook?  
Are you having difficulty using email, sending attachments or 
simply using word processing?  Bonville PS will be holding a 
parent workshop on Thursday 21st November from 6pm in the 
library.  If you would like to come along you must inform Trish 
in the office BEFORE FRIDAY 15th November. 
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Year 7 2014 NEWS! 
Toormina High Parent Info night  

Tuesday 26th November! 
Student Orientation Day at Toormina High 

Wednesday 4th December! 

An event for the community - Year 5/6 Mini Fete  
This year’s mini fete is set to be huge.  All Year 5 and 6 students 
are very enthusiastic and are looking forward to a wonderful 
afternoon of entertainment.  Students have been busy planning 
and organising their stalls.  Some stalls include: 
A white elephant stall, photo booth, movie theatre and popcorn, 
putt-putt golf, spiders and ice-cream desserts, wet sponge, footy 
passes and kicks, find the hidden treasure, lolly guessing 
competition, animal sculpture competition, teddy bear competition, 
Jaffa smashing and much more!  Tokens for the School Mini Fair 
are available for sale NOW from the office.  There will be plenty of 
fun things to do for everyone!   
DON’T FORGET THE SAUSAGE SIZZLE!  
 
Wanted! 
Items for the White Elephant stall are needed.  If you have 
anything that is not damaged and you have no use for please 
consider donating it to the school fair.  Please no clothing! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Library News 
Please return overdue library books!  There are only a few more 
borrowing weeks left for this year so please keep looking. 
Happy reading, 
Mrs Hart and Miss McKillop. 
 
 

Christmas Raffle 
Please support this great fundraiser.  Prizes include: 1st prize a 
bike, 2nd prize a Dual Hoop Rebound Pro basketball game 
and 3rd prize a pamper pack. 
Tickets are $1 each and the raffle will be drawn at the 
Presentation Day assembly on Wednesday 11th December. 

Thank you P&C for donating trophies to our Chess Champs! 

Thursday SRC fundraiser 
$1 a scoop ice-creams will be available at recess and 
lunch this Thursday. 
 

 
Ryan with his ingenious log saw powered by a water wheel!  

 
FACEBOOK, KIK, TUMBLR, INSTAGRAM, TEXT MESSAGING 
Does your child have access to social media? If so I strongly 
recommend you visit ‘jigsaw assembly 8-10’ on youtube.   
 
HEADS, SHOULDERS, KNEES and TOES  
Use your head.  Always think of others and the environment.  
Always have respect for yourself.  Think before speaking, think 
before saying and think before doing.   
Remember to use your HEAD! 

 
 
Lest We Forget – Remembrance Day 2013! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bonville PS, Inspiring 21st Century Learners! 
Michael Hepi 
Principal  
Your business can be advertised here from as little as $10 per term in our school’s 
newsletter.  Please contact Trish in the office for more information. 

What’s On This Week! 
Tuesday 

12.11 
Wednesday 

13.11 
Thursday 

14.11 
Friday 
15.11 

Monday 
17.11 

 P&C meeting 
7pm in the 
library 
 
K/1 Excursion 
to Bake’s Dairy 
and the Honey 
Place  

 Choir 
Band 
Sport 
$1 a scoop ice-
creams 
3/4 Assembly 
2014 Kinder 
Orientation 

  


